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OWNERS LOOKING FOR MISSING ?GENTLE GIANT?

	 

 The owners of a very gentle dog are anxious to get him back. Mack, a 200-pound tan Irish Wolfhound, went missing Jan. 3 in the

area of Keele Street and the 17th Sideroad in King Township. Searches have been conducted, but as of press time, there was no word

on?Mack's whereabouts. Being a registered seniors and Alzheimer's therapy dog, he is very approachable, calm and friendly. If

anyone has any information on him, contact Julie Allen at 416-949-0344 or 905-727-1932.
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